

Downtown Library Site Re-Use Visioning Process

April 8th – Technical Meeting

Attendees: City Staff from Public Works, Parks & Recreation, Planning, Fire, and the City Manager's Office.

Department Feedback:

- Planning: Max height on the site is 35ft, but could go up to 50ft on parts of the site with City Council approval
- Fire Department: important to maintain access for Fire Trucks. Center Street is a key transit corridor and would be problematic to close on a regular basis. Church Street and Locust Street would be better for potential closures.
- City Manager's Office Sustainability: consider a solar canopy. With proximity to other City owned sites might be opportunity to take advantage of net energy metering
- Parks & Recreation Civic Auditorium: Parking and access to auditorium are important